

November 13, 2023

Dear Friend.

We can't believe it is fall already! As all the glorious colors of the leaves indicate, it is a time of change and renewal.

This brings us to share with you the changes we are going to be making in our own lives regarding La Luna Salon and Spa. Our lease will be up for renewal at the end of November, and, after careful analysis, we have decided that it is time for us to retire. With that being said, we have discussed with our wonderful landlord, Jerry Francis Miller, how that process will take place. Jerry has asked us to stay on in our space and continue business as usual on a month-to-month basis until he can find a suitable (preferably another salon) tenant to lease our space. We are not selling La Luna or our client list (your service providers will receive all your service information records at the eventual closing of our doors). We will also provide you information as to where our staff eventually relocates.

This arrangement allows us time to close our doors gracefully. Once Mr. Miller finds a tenant to lease our current space, he will give us a 30-day notice for us to vacate and close this chapter of our lives. We will, of course, inform you the moment we receive that notice. In the meantime, please feel free to continue to schedule your salon appointments with us. For those of you who have La Luna gift cards, we encourage you to use them for retail purchases or salon services as soon as possible!

We have enjoyed wonderfully, fulfilling and life-changing learning experiences since the opening of La Luna 28 years ago. We have been so fortunate to work with incredible salon staff and clients through out these amazing years. These relationships have provided the impetus that has enabled us to serve our greater community through fundraising and charity work and you have played a major role in those endeavors!

We hope you will continue to support us through to the end of La Luna's journey. We are profoundly grateful for all the love and support you have extended to us and to La Luna through these many years.

"If the only prayer you said in life was "Thank You", that would suffice. ~Meister Eckhart

Yours in Service and Gratitude.

Madonna and John Fong